From: Margaret Richardson Sent: 13 July 2018 10:11

To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 8 Plender Street 2018/1798/P

Dear Planner,

We commented on this scheme previously but at our recent CAAC meeting on the 10th July we forgot to say that there should be more detailed drawings for joinery.

Care should be taken for the appearance of this building which is sited on a prominent corner on Plender and Bayham Streets.

Yours faithfully,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC